
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Ganjehsani, Warren V. <WGanjehsani@SCDPS.GOV>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2016 5:04:24 PM
Subject: RE: Appeal request

Thanks Warren! I would call if it was an ASAP.  I know how busy it is sometimes.  Do I understand that you our 
answering on our behalf too at this time so I do not also need to send to IRF?  You can let me know next week if you 
know.
 
Thanks,
Richele
 
From: Ganjehsani, Warren V. [mailto:WGanjehsani@SCDPS.GOV] 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 2:33 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: Appeal request
 
Richele-
 
My apologies for not replying sooner, but we are indeed tracking this matter and no action is needed on your 
part.  This person appears to be a "sovereign citizen" and is challenging a seatbelt ticket.  What he sent initially 
also could have been construed as a claim, so it was forwarded to the IRF out of an abundance of caution.
 
I would be glad to provide further information, if desired.
 
Regards,
 
Warren V. Ganjehsani
General Counsel
S.C. Dept. of Public Safety
P.O. Box 1993
Blythewood, SC  29016
(803) 896-7965
WGanjehsani@scdps.gov
www.scdps.gov
 
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:41 AM

To: Ganjehsani, Warren V.

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Appeal request
 
Warren,
 
I hope you are doing well. Our office received the attached appeal, and we cannot find any record of it in our cases or 
IRF log.  Do you have any information on this?
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
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Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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